
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, November 29, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Meatloaf Panini  
 Crispy Chicken Patty  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Jovany Garcia-Morales  
   David McKay  
  
 

1. Attention all underwater robotics STEM club members – reminder that we have a 
meeting today after school in room 113 until 5pm.  Please have a ride arranged as there 
is no bus at this time.  Please see Mrs. Halper if you cannot attend or have any 
questions. 

 

2. Are you a natural comedian, actor, or actress? Do you like to deliver powerful speeches 
to inspire others? Or do you just want to get over your stage fright and take a risk? 
Gurrie’s Speech Team is looking for some members to join up and win glory for Gurrie. 
Mr. Ingwersen will be holding some informational meetings regarding the Speech Team 
during both 8th grade and 7th grade lunches on Friday. You do not need to join the 
speech team to attend these meetings – they are meant to provide information for 
anybody wanting to know more about speech team and if they want to join up. Grab 
your lunch on Friday and head to Mr. Ingwersen’s room for a short informational 
meeting about Gurrie’s Speech Team.  
 

3. Attention adventurers!!!  Gurrie's RPG Club will meet this Friday in the culinary arts 
room until 4 p.m.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and chromebooks. 
See Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information!  See everyone Friday! 

 

4. Attention wrestler. Practice starts Monday, December 3rd at 3:30 in the little  gym with 
Coach Brewer and Coach Varela. Hope to see you there!  
 
 

 


